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The Director, 
Regional Transfusion Centre, 

Coxford Road, 
Southampton S09 SUP. 

Dear Director, 

27th February 1977. 

Factor VIII Concentrate, Batch HL 1273 

210 bottles of the above batch were sent to you in April 1977. 

Infusion of this batch has now been associated with the occurrence 

of jaundice. The patient received material from other batches 

of NHS concentrate together with a commercial concentrate. I would 

be grateful if you would let ne know if jaundice has been observed 

in any patients receiving the above batch. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

W. d'A. Haycock. 
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